Enclosure 7th June, 1949.

Dear 8irs,

I enclose an suthorisation for the speclal
survey of Richards Ironworks Ltd. Yurd Nos. 384/5.
It 18 concluded that the fees to be charged at
Manchester will be for the survey durir: sonstruction
only and that e supplementary fee will be chargeable
for the fitting on voard of the Crossley's englnes.

I shall, however, be glad to have your

confirmation.
Yours f?%;Z§?lly,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,
LONDON CUTDOOR STAINL »
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